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OPEN WEEK 2025

Last Saturday, we concluded our Open Week with a full day of tours and activities
across the College. It was a well-organized and informative event and we are proud of how
everything unfolded.

Our students played a key role in assisting with various activities including hospitality. They
welcomed and supported visiting families throughout the day and their efforts were appreciated
by many. We received positive feedback from visitors, highlighting how well our students
represented the College.
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We would also like to thank our staff members, who led the tours and ensured the day ran
smoothly. Their guidance and knowledge were essential in helping prospective families learn
more about what our College offers.

A special thanks goes to our Parent Volunteers for sharing their experiences and offering support
throughout the day. Your involvement was a great help and contributed to the success of the
event.

As we reflect on the day, we appreciate the teamwork and dedication from all involved. We look
forward to continuing these efforts in the future and building a strong sense of community within
the College.
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